
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Proposed Bylaw: 

Village of Belcarra Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 615, 2023   
 
TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Village of Belcarra will hold a Public Hearing at the Village 
of Belcarra Municipal Hall, 4084 Bedwell Bay Road, Belcarra, BC at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, 
October 11, 2023 in accordance with the Local Government Act to consider the following bylaw: 
 
Bylaw:  Village of Belcarra Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 615, 2023 
Purpose To adopt the Official Community Plan 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that a copy of the proposed bylaw and the associated reports will 
be available for public inspection at the front counter of the Village Hall, between the hours of 9:00 
am to 4:00 pm from September 28, 2023 to October 11, 2023 excluding weekends and Statutory 
Holidays.  For viewing only and access to the agenda and full report introducing the bylaw access 
the link at: https://belcarra.ca/2023-official-community-plan/ 
 
The Public Hearing agenda with the full report will be also available at the Village’s website at 
www.belcarra.ca closer to the meeting date.   Further details may also be obtained from the Village 
of Belcarra by contacting 604-937-4100 or prichardson@belcarra.ca. To view the meeting click: 
Village of Belcarra - YouTube 
 
ALL PERSONS who deem themselves affected by the bylaw presented shall be afforded a 
reasonable opportunity to be heard at the Public Hearing before Council on the matter contained in 
the bylaw by making a written statement to the attention of the Corporate Officer or by sending an 
email to aseibert@belcarra.ca by 4:00 pm, Wednesday, October 11, 2023.  Please note that all 
written submissions provided in response to this consultation will become part of the public record 
which includes the submissions being made available for public inspection.  Council shall not receive 
any further submissions from the public or interested persons concerning the bylaw after the Public 
Hearing has concluded. 
 
Submissions may be mailed, faxed, emailed or hand delivered to: 
 
Village of Belcarra  
4084 Bedwell Bay Road 
Belcarra BC V3H 4P8 
 
Fax:  604-939-5034 
Email: aseibert@belcarra.ca (please add the text “Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 615-2023 in 

the subject line) 
 
Dated this 21st day of September, 2023 
 
 
 
Paula Richardson 
Chief Administrative Officer 

VILLAGE OF BELCARRA 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
October 11, 2023 

6:00 pm 
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